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To:
o Bicharg Prce.

Subject: Hanston DCO Deadiine 12.
Date: 09 uly 2019 17:35:35
STATEMENT OF CONCERN

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

it 2. dosply woried ol vesden bout e Mo Aiort DC

I refer to the Appli to Fourth Written 429/ oe/wu Examination Document).
AUNs 4.10, under the hm«lmgouum Count Night Time, the Applicant sa

“The avpncam i thereor willing o reduce th quota count 10 2000 365 being 1825, but i would be on the basis that late-arriving, emergency and humanitarian flights would be excluded from that total. If they are to be included as at present, then the Applicant would wish to keep the original figure of 3028

esponse: The NMP (at 4y has been amend

Ifthe anmmmg Authority allows this, it will be exposing the local residents to the m.w ofan \mllmued number of night flights.

“There would be nothing to stop the Appl

aid to the public that it bt flights and that there will be no night flights. Let us hold the Applicant to that in the Llcarcxl possible terms in the Noise Mitigation Plan and in the draft DCO: no flighs, scheduled, chartered, or otherwise labelled, late or on time, between 2300 and 0700.
Vouls very conc:med.
A. Pajdowska
This email has been d by the Symantec Email

For more information please visit https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com?

it from allowing “late” arrivals to land at any time, at any noise level, between 2300 and 0600, This has never been consulted on, nor has it been modelled by the Applicant and presented for examination o the Examining Authority
“This has the potential to be extremely damaging to residents” health, well-being and the local economy. It is completely and uterly unacceptable.
orfore wish et o te Examining Auhoryalowing he Aplicanssugestion t s 10 1 emainin the Noise Miigtion Plan o the Mrston Aipor D
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